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REVISED LETTER 

June 13, 2014 

 

 

Mary Montgomery 

898 Linwood Avenue 

Saint Paul MN 55105 

 

VIA EMAIL:  mont898@gmail.com 

 

Re: Appeal for Property at 898 Linwood Avenue 

 

Dear Ms. Montgomery: 

 

Per our phone conversation, I had Ms. Moermond clarify her recommendation and upon further 

review of your appeal, this is her amended recommendation to the City Council:  grant a 

variance allowing a gravel driveway on the condition that parking will not be allowed in the front 

of the property. 

 

If you wish to appeal further, you may attend the City Council Public Hearing on Wednesday, 

July 9, 2014 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers. 

 

If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

cc: Steve Magner 

 John Ross 

 Paula Seeley 

 Ward 2 
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